Join us to celebrate Professor Viladrich's new book More Than Two To Tango: Argentine Tango Immigrants in New York City. (University of Arizona Press) on October 9th at 6 pm, to be held at the Consulate of Argentina in New York City  (12 W 56th Street, Manhattan).

In order to make a reservation, please send a RSVP to the Consulate at the following e-mail address: book@cnyor.com

